Office of the Leader of the Opposition

304 Church Street * Queenstown * Georgetown * Republic of Guyana
Telephone: (592) 225 3432 / (592) 225 34 63
Email: oppositionleaderguyana@gmail.com

Minister Joseph Harmon, MSM, M.P.,
Minister of State,
Ministry of the Presidency,
Vlissengen Road,
Georgetown
Monday, March 4, 2019

Dear Minister Harmon,

| received your letter dated February 25, 2019 conveying the President’s
invitation to meet me on Wednesday March 6", 2019, at 11:00 am, at the
Ministry of the Presidency.

As | have publicly stated, and, herein reiterate, that the Guyana Constitution is the
supreme law of Guyana, and, therefore, the proposed meeting can only and must
only focus on ensuring that the Constitution is not violated, and, that general and
regional elections are held in compliance with Article 106(6) and 106(7) following
the December 21, 2019 passage of the No-confidence motion.

In this regard, | am proposing to the President for his consideration, the

following:-

i) The date of the general and regional elections to be held before the
expiration of the present voters’ list on April 30, 2019;

i) No new contracts to be awarded by the State, including Regional
Democratic Councils, and, State-owned corporations after March 21,
2019;

iii)  No new agreements, loans, grants, land leases, or any other such
agreements or contracts after March 21, 2019, that bind Government;



